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HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 1, Week 6

Monday 7th to Friday 11th October 2019 – Science Week

Monday 7th October 2019 @ 6.30pm – Year 6 Residential Trip Open Evening

Tuesday 8th October 2019 – 6D trip to Sky Academy Studios

Wednesday 9th October – Year 5 trip to Cox Green School Science Labs

Wednesday 9th October 2019 – 6G trip to Sky Academy Studios

Lowbrook Academy Science Week

7th – 11th October 2019

As part of this year’s Science Week we have arranged for a number of outside providers to visit the 

school.

• “Science Boffins” (www.scienceboffins.co.uk/school-events) will be working with our children and 

will hold an assembly where they will show captivating demonstrations, perform simple science 

experiments and show the children how science can help us to understand the world around us.  After 

the assembly they will be running a series of workshops.   

• “Berkshire Reptile Encounters” (www.berkshirereptileencounters.co.uk will be running workshops 

focusing on the topic “Habitats”. 

• “Brickies Club” (www.brickies.club/school-workshops) will be coming in to school to run 

interactive Lego building workshops.  

• And finally, we will be visited by David Hall, who will be running a series of workshops 

introducing the children to the work of the scientists Newton , Brunel and Faraday 

(http://www.davidhallworkshopsandshows.co.uk/Science.html)

In addition to attending assemblies and workshops run by these outside providers children will also be 

taking part in a carousel of science experiments, a science ‘Big Write’ and a technology project during 

the week.

To cover the cost of all of these activities, we are asking for a contribution of £10.00 per child.  These 

contributions can be made via the Scopay online payment system up until Friday 4th October 2019.  If 

you feel you are unable to pay this contribution please can you speak to Mrs Bailey in the school office.

Half-Term Sports Camp

If you would like to book your child 

on to the Half-Term Sports Camp 

being run by Mr Gosling, please can 

you return your permission slip and 

payment to the office by Tuesday. 




